Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF HOUSING SERVICES

To the: Environmental  Scrutiny Committee

On:
None

TITLE: Briefing for Environmental Scrutiny Committee on New Developments in Private Sector Housing - Homeswaps and Landlord Accreditation

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That scrutiny commiteee note the progress to date in developing new processes to combat problems associated with Private Sector Housing in the City

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
This is the first of a series of presentations to the Scrutiny Committee on Private Sector Housing Issues. An audio-visual presentation on two key processes will be provided to members. Copies of the presentation are attached for members consideration. It is hoped that the briefing sessions will be interactive with members commenting on and contrbuting to the development of these processes.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


CONTACT OFFICER:
Bob Osborne

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Crime & Disorder; Housing Strategy; Regeneration; 

DETAILS:
The attached presentations demonstrate progress to date in developing two key new processes for assisting the regeneration of the City.

Homeswap is a new process for assisting homeowners trapped in Negative Equity in areas of Low Demand. Salford is carrying out the national pilot of this initiative.

Landlord Accredition is a new process for improving the performance of Private Sector Landlords operating in the City.
